Anti-Bullying
Talk

St. Brendan's NS would like to invite the parents and
guardians of the children of St. Brendan's to a anti-
bullying talk in St. Brendan's NS. We have invited
Martina Gilmartin from the National Parents Council
to speak on this important issue.

We will also have some tea and coffee and treats for
those in attendance and we hope that you can get in-
volved in the discussion and get some valuable infor-

mation from the talk. We are looking forward to see-
ing you there.

Date: Monday the 29th of May
Time: 9:30 -10:30am



